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Press Release 

European Network of Transmission System Operators for Gas (ENTSOG) publishes 

technical paper on the injection of biogas into the natural gas networks 

Today, the European Network of Transmission System Operators for Gas published on its website a 

technical paper on the injection of biogas into the natural gas networks. 

ENTSOG welcomes biogas as an additional and renewable energy source, which promotes 

indigenous production and supports meeting commitments towards sustainability, diversifies energy 

sources and contributes to security of supply. In order to further facilitate its usage, biogas is injected 

to natural gas systems, which requires that it is produced, upgraded and purified to the required 

quality according to the specifications applied for the relevant transmission system by the 

responsible TSO. 

The document analyses the technical conditions for the injection of biogas and identifies that specific 

care has to be taken by the biogas producer (or upgrading responsible) in order to safely transport, 

use and interoperate networks containing also this gas . 

EU’s policy promotes the wider use of biogas, as a sustainable source of energy. Directive 

2009/73/EC of the European Parliament and of the Council of 13 July 2009 Concerning Common 

Rules for the Internal Market in Natural Gas (and repealing Directive 2003/55/EC) is clear in the 

obligations of Member States to allow non-discriminatory access to the natural gas pipeline grid. The 

directive also says, however, that grid injection is conditional upon gas quality requirements being 

fulfilled and that the gas should be “permanently compatible with the relevant technical rules and 

safety standards. The rules and standards should ensure that those gases can technically and safely 

be injected into, and transported through the natural gas system and should also address their 

chemical characteristics.” 

It is reminded that the European Commission has invited the European Committee for 

Standardization (CEN) to develop standards for biomethane for use in transport and injection in 

natural gas pipelines (mandate M/475). One of the bodies to be associated by CEN for this is 

ENTSOG. 
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Vittorio Musazzi, ENTSOG General Manager, said: “Given the wide interest in growing the biogas 

production and utilization and as biogas can be part of the gas mixture in the transmission lines, 

ENTSOG feels it as its duty to contribute to the work of biomethane standardization. We would like 

to have harmonized technical rules for biomethane injection across EU members that safeguard the 

infrastructure and the customers. Rules and responsibilities should be made clear for all.” 

Should you require any further information please contact: 

 Panagiotis Panousos    Michel Van den Brande 

 Email: panagiotis.panousos@entsog.eu  Email: michel.vandenbrande@entsog.eu 

Tel. +32 2 894 5106     Tel. +32 2 894 5111 

 

 

Note to Editors 

 ENTSOG was founded on 1 December 2009 and currently comprises 33 members from 22 

countries. 
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